From: Irene.O.Whyte@met.pnn.police.uk on behalf of SARenquiries@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 22 November 2017 11:51

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: Deon Benjamin CAD 5216092/17 crime ref: 5216092/17 discloser

Good Morning,

Thank you for your message,

The deadline date for your request is the 03/12/2017, we ask that you contact us on or after this date if you
are yet to receive your report.

Regards

Irene Whyte| Administration Assistant |Strategy & Insight | Strategy & Governance |[Met HQ ||
Metropolitan Police Service

Telephone 0207161 3500 | Email subjectaccessrequest@met.police.uk
Address Information Rights Unit, PO Box 57192, LONDON SW6 1SF

Protective Marking: RESTRICTED
Not Suitable for Publication:

Recipients of this email should be aware that all communications within and to and from the Metropolitan Police
Service are subject to consideration for release under the Data Protection Act, Freedom of Information Act and
Environmental Information Regulations. The MPS will consider all information suitable for release unless there
are valid and proportionate public interest reasons not to, therefore, sensitive information not for public disclosure
must be highlighted as such. Further advice can be obtained from the Information Rights Unit - 020 7161 3500
(783500).

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32 @blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 21 November 2017 17:07

To: SAR Mailbox - DPA Enquiries <SARenquiries@met.pnn.police.uk>

Subject: RE: Deon Benjamin CAD 5216092/17 crime ref: 5216092/17 discloser

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this email as | was wondering the date | would get the data regarding CAD 5216092/17 crime ref:
5216092/17 discloser that | put my subject access request in for.

Regards

Deon Benjamin

From: SARenquiries@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:SARenquiries@met.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 25 October 2017 17:44

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: AUTOMATED RESPONSE

Thank you for contacting the Information Rights Unit,

We endeavour to respond to all emails within 48 hours of receipt. However, please
note that this department is not open on Bank Holidays or weekends.

3545




